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Principal’s Message 

 
Firstly, thanks again for your ongoing 
support. Like us I suspect many of you are 
frustrated about the lack of a return to school 
for many pupils before the end of term. 
Please be reassured that we will be doing 
everything we can to enable your children to 
make a swift and successful return to school, 
to support their well-being and to catch up on 
any curriculum requirements for the 
Autumn term. 
You may be anxious about your child’s 
transition to a new class – we will be in touch 
via email  at the end of next week to let you 
know about the arrangements we’re putting 
in place to ensure your child is as supported 
as possible to have a smooth transition. 
Unfortunately we have not been contacted 
about any possibility of a Summer School and 
are concentrating on preparing for wider 
opening for the Autumn term.  
Please do be aware that during the summer 
holidays, teachers will not be providing 
online learning resources. 
As always I will keep you updated as I 
receive information  
Take care. 
Liz Latham 
As a school we are following Government guidelines 
to stay safe.https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-
covid-19-information-for-the-public 

 

TTRS Battle of the Bands Results. 

 
Lots of fun activities going on in school with pupils 
enjoying the sunshine and hot weather. 
This amazing superhero outfit was made by Leila 
and Izzah? 

 
Very well done to the following pupils who need a 
‘shout out’ for their superb work on Purple Mash 
– do keep logging on as teachers are working hard 
to set and mark work and give feedback to pupils. 
F1: Livia, Jax, Teddy, Reggie, Rahul, Pranil, Luca , 
Igor 
F2: there is a shared F2 blog on Purple Mash for 
parents and pupils to leave messages for teachers 
– please do drop them a line! 
Year 2: Great science work from Adeline, Imogen and 
Jagoda and Noah for maths work. 
Year 4: Special mentions to Max, Vanesa, Kaylan, 
Kyran, Shalome, Sharma, Bailey and Jenson. 
 
Did you see your message from some of the staff at 
Queensmead? If you haven’t seen it yet, it’s definitely 
worth a look: 
www.queensmeadacademy.org/messageforyou  
 
If you know of a family who do not receive newsletters it 
may be because we don’t have their correct email address 
– please encourage them to get in touch to update us with 
this vital information. Many thanks. 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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